
From: Asad Gauhar <asad.gauhar@theleela.com> 

Date: Thu, Oct 8, 2015 at 10:58 AM 

Subject: Appreciation 

To: Lucknow <lucknow@agarwalpackers.com> 

 

To 

M/s. Agarwal Packers & Movers Ltd, Lucknow 

  

This has reference to my request soliciting your services for movement of household goods for myself 

from Lucknow to Udaipur. 

  

Since I was not physically present in Lucknow, it was my special request to Mr. Deepak to organize the 

pick up from the showroom directly and ensure safety and accuracy. 

  

I wish to convey our heartfelt gratitude to M/s. Agarwal Packers & Movers Ltd, all the staff who 

extended their co-operation specially to Mr. Deepak Kaushik, for his prompt response to all my queries 

and for positive approach. He went out of the way in ensuring that everything gets done the way I had 

planned for. 

  

I wish to confirm that the entire households has reached safely without any damage within 7 days even 

by covering the distance of over 1300 kms. 

  

Thanks to one and all of your esteemed organization for their co-operation. 

  

Thanking you, 

Warm regards, 

Syed Asad Gauhar 

Food & Beverage Manager 

The Leela Palace Udaipur, Lake Pichola, PO Box 125, Udaipur 313001 India 


